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TO Medicaid Directors, IMDirectors, Fornms Coordinators, Staff
Devel oprment Coor di nat ors, and Conmi ssi oners
FROM Betty Rice, Director, Division of Consuner and Local District
Rel ations, O fice of Mdicaid Managenent

SUBJECT: Transitional Medical Assistance Mailer Problem

EFFECTI VE DATE: |Inmmediately
CONTACT PERSON: Local District Liaison Unit: Upstate (518)474-9130
NYC (212) 268- 6855

Due to a processing problem the State has tenporarily suspended the mailing

of the Transitional Medical Assistance (TMA) reports to recipients. The
i dentifying nunbers on these reports are LDSS 4151 and LDSS 4151A. They are
commonly referred to as the TMA nmilers. The first mailers affected were

t hose sent on October 10, 2000.

Local Social Districts should authorize TMA to all potentially eligible TMVA
recipients as if they had returned a conpleted nailer and are eligible for
TMA.  No one should have their TMA case closed for failure to return the TMA
mail er.

The State plans to resune the mailing of TMA quarterly reports as soon as the
processing problemis resolved. W estinmate that nmailings will resume |ater
this fall. Wen the mailings resune, you will receive further instructions.




